DRAVIDIAN &

SRINIVASAVANAM, KUPPAM-517426

No.DU/Estt/E-3/Short term Course/2020 Date: 08.05.2020
CIRCULAR

Sub: Establishment - Short-Term Online Course on “University Engagement
with Community” by Participatory Research in Asia (PRIA), an

organization engaged in community development aspects, from 15.05.2020
- Reg.

Ref: 1. e-mail dated: 02.05.2020 of Dr.Amarendra Pani, Joint Director & Head
Research Division, Association of Indian Universities (AIU), New Delhi
2. Vice-Chancellor’s Orders dated:04.05.2020

K op

Itis to inform that the Participatory Research in Asia (PRIA) is going to conduct a
Short-Term Online Course on “University Engagement with Community” w.e.f
15.05.2020. A communication received from Association of Indian Universities (AIU) in

this regard is enclosed herewith.

The interested faculty members and staff may enrol themselves for the Course.

REGISTRAR

To

The Dean, Academic Affairs .

All the Dean and Heads of Depts/Heads of Sections, Dravidian University, Kuppam -
with a request to circulate among the staff members, under their control.

Copy to P.S. to Vice-Chancellor/P.A. to Registrar, D.U. for Information.

Copy to Website Officer to place it in University Website

Copy to File.



As you know the educational institutions are undergoing a crisis due to COVID-19. As a
response and for the purpose of continuing their activities the organizations have resorted
isures like shifting their activities to online mode. Various organizations are offering
short-term courses for the faculty members, students and research scholars. One such short
term course on “University Engagement with Community’ has been proposed to be
organized by Participatory Research in Asia (PRIA), an organization engaged in
community development aspects. The course shall be started on May 15, 2020 through
online. PRIA has sought AIU collaboration in conducting the course, The articipants of the
Course shall be the faculty members, NSS workers, social work related professionals and
those who are engaged n community de relopment related activities, We have requested
PRIA to conduct the course free of cost. This is just preliminary information. The details of
the course and letter from AU inviting participation from ATU member universities will be
sent to you soon as the same is details are recetved from PRIA.

May I request your goodself to_circulate this information though departmental circulation
or putting on Notice B ard for informing your faculty members and students to be ready for

registration and participation in the said course.

We are sure with your active cooperation and timely information; we shall be able to
received good response for the course.

With regards,

Dr Amarendra Pani

Joint Director & Head

Research Division

Association of Indian Universities
New Delhi




